
DIOCESE OF ORANGE 

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE WEEKEND 

2020 
 
A weekend retreat designed for those have experienced the loss of a loved one through separation, 

divorce or death. This weekend is designed to be a time of closure on the past and renewed hope for 

the future. 

Their vision: 

A hurting people, healed, transformed, and free again to love themselves, others, and God. 

Their mission: 

The purpose of the Beginning Experience ministry is to facilitate the grief resolution process for adults 

and children who have suffered a loss through death, divorce or separation, thereby enabling them to 

again love themselves, others and God. 

We accomplish the purpose by offering quality, copyrighted, grief resolution programs presented by 

trained peer ministers. These programs are designed to move grieving people through a 

transformational process to a new beginning in their lives. 

We believe that through resolving the grief of a significant loss: 

 Individuals participate in the death and resurrection of Christ as he lives in the world today; 

 that those working through this experience can effectively walk with others for whom the 

experience is new and hard; 

 and that the invitation to recover offers an opportunity for life transformation, and for freeing 

individuals to love self, others and God in new and deeper ways. 

 

 

 

For more information contact:  

 Kim Dodson: 714-336-3221 

 Melissa Orosco: 949-697-3352 

 Sandy Possehl: 909-803-8613 or beoc2015@gmail.com 

 

 

Upcoming Weekend Retreats: 

If you are grieving the loss of your marriage through death, divorce or separation, join us at the 

ProSanctity Center in Fullerton, March 13-15, 2020   A trained team leads participants through a 

healing and growth program. If you are ready to move through your feelings of grief, into the light of a 

new beginning and hope, this weekend may be for you. Contact Kim at 714-336-3221 or Melissa 

(bilingual, Spanish) at 949-697-3352 for more information. Early registration is encouraged. 
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